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You asked for actual receipts for the listed expenses as provided by Council member Berryman. The
City Council approved the compensation plan on April 8, 2008. It was listed as Agendaltem T. The
agenda item cover sheet delineated the City's Base Operational Expense Compensation at $300 for
each council member ($450 for the Mayor) and the Personal Expense compensation for Council members
at $800. Please note that under paragraph 3, it indicates that "No expense stalement or accounting of the
detailed expenses incurred will be required.” If you so desire, you can listen to the tape of the April 8,
2008 meeting when this was approved. Mr. Carr presented the proposal on behalf of the compensation
committee. He indicated that there would be no accounting or expense statement required for this
program The new compensation plan was approved unanimously.

Therefore, the City staff does not have copies of the receipts as the council policies did not require them to
be turned in.
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